Friday 3rd March 2023                                
Homework
Thank you to those who attended our Phonics and SATs information sessions over the last couple of weeks, we hope you found them useful.
Scribble has gone for his first sleepover this weekend. We can’t wait to see what adventures he has. I hope all of the Herons enjoy spending time with him.
Miss Hutchinson and I were blown away by your costumes on Friday. We absolutely loved seeing all of your fun, creative ideas. Well done, Herons!
Spelling: Please practise your spellings. We will have a spelling quiz next Friday. 

	Group 1
	Group 2
	Group 3

	claw
draw
yawn
straw
crawl
jigsaw
	fairy 
unfair
stairs
repair
airport 
chair 
	[bookmark: _GoBack]patting
humming
dropped
sadder
skipping
clapped


You will find your group in your reading journal

Maths: Please complete the activity on Education City. 
https://go.educationcity.com/ 

Writing: This week we have been learning about nouns and verbs. Can you make a list of five nouns linked to the Seaside and five verbs.
Use your words to write five of your own sentences.
You can also complete games on Numbots (Y1) or TTRS (Y2).
Numbots - https://play.numbots.com/#/intro 
TTRS - https://play.ttrockstars.com/ 
You will find your password information in your reading journal.

Y2 – Please use hit the button to practise your 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 
Reading: Please continue reading at home every night.

IDL – Please log on and complete a session every week.
Reminders:
PE day – Tuesday and Thursday
Please make sure any important messages are passed on at our class door or via the office.
WOW Afternoon – Thursday 30th March 2.30pm
